
PAC NEWS
A big thank you to all the parents and our wonderful volunteer student babysitters
who joined us for Monday’s PAC meeting! Your support and participation are truly

appreciated!
 

 Ferris Wear is now available to purchase through
 Munch-a-Lunch under the “Fundraising tab”.

Ferris will be hosting a Parent Learning Night about Social Emotional Learning on
Tuesday April 22nd from 6:00pm to 7:30pm. This event will be available both in person

and online. To register, please complete the online registration form.
 

Mark your calendars! 
Our annual Ferris Fun Fair is happening on May 29th. 

 Join us for the PAC AGM on May 12th. We are looking for passionate parents to join
our PAC Executive Team! All of our positions are team-based, so you will never be on

your own! Your involvement helps us organize events, fundraise for the school and
enhance students’ educational experiences beyond the classroom. Come be a part

of something meaningful! Please kindly click the link to view the to 
“Call for Nominations for Ferris PAC Executives Positions”

We would love to have you on board!

Sign up on Konstella /  Visit our webpage
 Contact us: FerrisPAC@gmail.com

MONDAY: School Closed - Easter Monday 

TUESDAY: Earth Day

WEDNESDAY:  

THURSDAY: 
FRIDAY: 

THE WEEK AHEAD
FERRIS FALCONS Apri 21-April 25

https://www.munchalunch.com/schools/Ferris/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfGXJwhawkg_VfaSq8MIetP1JoB3d7nzkpBY_MO3yfC8_6idw/viewform
https://ferris.sd38.bc.ca/news/2025/04/call-nominations-pac
https://ferris.sd38.bc.ca/news/2025/04/call-nominations-pac
https://ferris.sd38.bc.ca/news/2025/04/call-nominations-pac
https://www.konstella.com/signin.html
https://ferris.sd38.bc.ca/
mailto:FerrisPAC@gmail.com


Available for order on
Munch-a-Lunch “fundraising” tab
For questions or inquiries, please contact:
FerrisPAC@gmail.com

Embroidered Full Zip Hoodies

Front Print Pull Over Hoodies

Pickup details will be shared in early May

Embroidered
Flat Bill Snapback Cap

Front Print Short Sleeve T-shirt

XS

2-4

24"-26"

S

6-8

26"-28"

23"-24 1/2"

M

10-12

28"-30"

24 1/2"-25 1/2"

L

14-16

30"-32"

25 1/2"-27"

XL

18-20

32"-35"

27 "-29"

Size
Numeric

Size

Chest

Waist
Sleeve

Length-CB

YOUTH General Sizing Guide

22 1/2"-23 1/2"

24"-25" 25"-26" 26"-27 1/2" 27 1/2"-29" 29 1/2"-31"

Order deadline: Friday, April 25



On April 29   Learning Updates will be published, showcasing the growth
and accomplishments of our students, as well as set goals for the next

part of their learning journey. 

th

You will receive an email with a link for the MyEd Parent Portal. You will
need to log in to view the PDF. Please SAVE your child’s Learning Update as
they are only available for the duration of the current term and will not be

accessible when the following term’s Learning Update is published. 

Please take time to go over your child’s Learning Update to celebrate their
strengths and plan for next steps for their success. 

Please click here for instructions on accessing the MyEdParent Portal. 

If you are new to Ferris, you should have received an automated email
with your user and temporary password - please be sure to check your junk

and spam folders. Passwords can be reset through the platform. 

If you have any questions regarding the use or functionality of the MyED
Parent Portal please contact the school office or send an email to:

MyEdParentPortal@sd38.bc.ca

 Elementary Reports Published: Term 2

You cannot log onto Myed for the first time on a phone or ipad.
you must log on with a computer

https://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/
https://ferris.sd38.bc.ca/parents/myed-parent-portal
mailto:MyEdParentPortal@sd38.bc.ca


We have started planning for the September 2025/2026 school year.  
We understand families have also started planning family vacations and

we want to remind families that the district policy states a student cannot
miss more than 20 instructional days during the year.... 

This however, does not apply for the start of the 
September 2025/2026 school year.  

Students who are not in school by the end of day on 
Friday, September 12th, 2025, will be withdrawn.

If a family knows that they are going to return to school after Tuesday
September 2nd, they can fill out a Notice of Late Return, but they must

return on or before September 12th. 

September 2025 - notice of late return

Over the past few years, you may have
noticed that many of our classrooms have

changed the way we celebrate families.

Celebrating parents

Lost and found
The Lost and found if filling up once again.  We encourage families to

come to see if anything belongs to their child/children. we also ask that
you label all of your children’s belongings including water bottle.

All unclaimed items will be donated to a local charity at the end of the
school year 

Traditionally, Mother ’s and Father ’s days have been recognized,
but in an effort to reflect the beautiful diversity of our

community, and to be more inclusive, many. classes will be
celebrating all different kinds of families on different days

throughout the term.



April 21: School Closed - Easter Monday
April 22: Earth Monday 

April 29: Learning Update #2
May 9: Hot Lunch Subway

May 12: PAC AGM 
May 15: Welcome to Kindergarten 

May 16: Pro D Day - No School for Students 
May 19: Victoria Day - School Closed

May 20: Minoru Track Meet
May 23: Hot Lunch Libby’s Kitchen

May 29: Ferris Fun Fair
June 5: Grade 6 / Kindergarten Immunizations

June 6: Hot Lunch Pizza
June 20: Hot Lunch Sushi

June: Music in the Park
June 26: Final Summary of Learning / Last Day of School for Students

If your child is going to be away or stay home sick please phone the 
EARLY WARNING line and leave a message 

EARLY WARNING: 604-668-6546

OFFICE: 604-668-3538
EMAIL: Ferris@sd38.bc.ca

www.ferris.sd38.bc.ca

important dates ahead

https://ferris.sd38.bc.ca/

